
 
 
Dear Zonal Coordinator(s) 
 
 
Consequent to the decision taken in the meeting of cluster In-
charges and zonal coordinators about the payment of Rs 10000/- 
annually to be made to DAVCMC for the DAV sports development 
program, you are hereby advised to kindly give a gentle reminder 
to all cluster schools under your jurisdiction,  for needful on 
a priority basis. 
  
If any of the schools under your jurisdiction has yet to make 
the payment of Rs 10000/- to DAVCMC, it can be remitted through 
the DAV sports website as well i.e. davsports.in 
  
On behalf of team DAV, I thank you for your support in r/o DAV 
sports initiatives. 
  
Regards 
  
Dir (PS) & Convener-DAV Sports 
 


